
Admission Deadlines 
The Faculty Student Selection Committee (FSSC) utilizes a rolling admission policy in the School of 
Veterinary Medicine; therefore, applications are accepted and reviewed on an ongoing basis. The final 
deadline for receipt of direct (non-VMCAS) applications and all supporting documentation is April 15 of 
the current year for the August class, and November 15 of the preceding year for the January class. 
Prospective candidates should note that the entering classes are highly competitive and those 
applications completed early have the advantage of being reviewed at the beginning of the admission 
process. The time necessary to secure official transcripts and letters of recommendation should be 
taken into consideration. The Committee reserves the right to defer an application to the following 
semester if there are no available seats. 
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